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Invitation for Proposals
Stone County School District
Proposals will be received by the Stone County School District up to and not later than Thursday
July 28th at 10 AM. This proposal will include year-round grounds care for all four of Stone County's campuses with the exception of all playing and practice fields. Specifications may be picked up at the Stone County School District Administration Building at 214 Critz Street, Wiggins MS 39577. (see Kem) or email to ksaucier@stoneschools.org
Proposals should be mailed to or dropped off at:
Stone County School District
214 Critz Street
Wiggins MS 39577
The bid sheet will be included in the specifications for this proposal. All bids should be marked on the outside of the SEALED envelope "Grounds Care Proposal". The Stone County School District reserves the right to reject all proposals.
